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NOTE TO EDITORS:

A predecisional enforcement conference between
Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff and representatives of
Windham Community Memorial Hospital, Willimantic, Conn., has
been postponed.

The meeting, which was to be held on Monday, July 13,
at the NRC Region I office in King of Prussia, Pa., has not yet
been rescheduled. The new date will be announced by the NRC
once it has been chosen.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss apparent
violations involving the nuclear medicine program at the
hospital, which is operated by the Hatch Hospital Corporation.
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